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An Update From The Mayor 

Dear Village of Lynchburg, 
 It is my pleasure to share exciting news with you about our Covered 
Bridge.  The Village has received 1.3 million in Grant funding to restore    
the Bridge.  These funds consist of 950k tap monies from Ohio Department 
of Transportation and 350k capital budget monies from the State of Ohio.  
This rehabilitation will include:  replacement of the roof, truss members, 
decking, siding, cameras, reset of abutment & pier stones,  and more. 
 I want to acknowledge the historic nature of the Covered Bridge.  
These plans will repair the structure while maintaining the historical          
integrity.  Select portions will be preserved and reused to contribute to it’s 
authenticity.  There will not be any metal beams or trusses used as all will    
be replaced with timber.  The Bridge will be able to accommodate vehicles, 
though it will not be open for daily vehicular traffic.  The projected         
completion date is Fall of 2022.  The Covered Bridge will be enjoyed and   
admired for generations to come! 
 As always, I welcome you to share ideas and any concerns with me.    
I remain committed to working with the dedicated Village Employees,      
Village Council, Residents, and Business owners.  I am grateful for the      
caring community which I am fortunate to serve and be a part of.          
Thank you for your continued support as we strive to maintain our small 
town charm, improve the future, and move forward together. 
 Very truly yours, 

  
 Mayor Jamie Burton 



 

Trash Service Rate Update: 
   

Per Ordinance No.2021-09; 

passed on 12/9/2021 and effective after 30 days following public notice, 

the new trash rate is $13.25 per month. 

 

This was due to an increase in the Village’s contract with Rumpke. 

When the contract expires, the Village will be accepting new bids for the trash service. 

 

Council Members L-R:  Tagg Pendleton, Chris Hamlin, Judy Davis, and Dave Minton 

The 2021 Annual Financial Report 

for the Village of Lynchburg 

has been completed and is available 

for public inspection at the Office of the Fiscal Officer. 

 

Kelli Rosselott, Fiscal Officer 

155 S. Main St 

Lynchburg, Ohio 45142 

On January 6, 2022, Council Members took the Oath of Office, sworn-in by Fred Beery. 



CONGRATULATIONS 

 
 
 
 

       Lynchburg 
       Lady Mustang Bowling 
       on the advancement 
       to District Competition! 
 

 

     All trash must be bagged & contained 

   and placed in a garbage receptacle or trash can. 

 

Loose items should NOT be placed in containers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE 3rd & 4th 

2022 

9am - 4pm 

 

 

 

 

 

June 10th & 11th 

2022 

Time:  T.B.A. 



 

 

 

 

Village of Lynchburg Police Report 

October 2021 –  January 2022 

 

 

 Calls for Service / Complaints (93) 

 

 Calls for Service from Other Departments (15) 

 

 Arrest (18) 

 

 Traffic Warnings (13) 

 

 Motor Vehicle Accidents (1) 

 

 Hours Worked (1,647) 

 

 Patrol Miles (3970) 

 

  

        VILLAGE OF LYNCHBURG 

           POLICE DEPARTMENT 

    OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE 


